
NOTICE OF ELECTION 
VERNON TOWNSHIP, 

MICHIGAN GENERAL ELECTION
November 5, 2024 

To the qualified electors of Vernon Township: 

Notice is hereby given that a General election will be held in Vernon Township on Tuesday, 
November 5, 2024. The polls will be open from 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.

At the following locations: 

Precinct 1 
Precinct 2  

Township Hall, 6801 S. Durand Rd, Durand MI 
Vernon Fire Station, 316 E Main St, Vernon MI   

For the purposes of electing a candidates to public offices. 

Full text of the ballot may be viewed at the Vernon Township office located at 6801 S. Durand 
Rd, Durand, MI, Sample ballots can also be found at www.mi.gov/vote. 

Absentee ballots are available for all elections; registered voters may contact the local clerk to 
obtain an application for an absent voter ballot. 

To comply with the Help America Vote Act (HAVA), voting instructions will be available in audio 
format and in Braille. Arrangements for obtaining the instructions in these alternative formats 
can be made by contacting the township clerk in advance of the election. All polling locations 
are accessible for voters with disabilities. 

Susan Bannister 
Vernon Township Clerk 
(989) 288-4403
vernontwpclerk@gmail.com

http://www.mi.gov/vote

